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       Beachwood Breeze

     



P.O. Box 17385
    Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                          November  2013




                    New And Improved Entrance
Thank you for participating in the Beachwood Civic Assoc. membership drive.  Hopefully, you have noticed the new mulch recently installed.  The funds collected this year were used towards: a) costs for the mulch, b) repairing the nightscape lighting at the second median and c) trimming the palm trees, just to list a few topics.
                    News About Beachwood and Waste Pro Collection
 If you have recently moved into the subdivision, welcome to Beachwood.  To learn more there is a link for information on 
Beachwood at www.neighborhoodlink.com (Free HOA websites); 1) Find Neighborhoods & Organization- type in Beachwood Civic Association Jacksonville, FL then click Search.   We are also on Facebook under Beachwood Neighborhood.  The link to facebook can be found on Beachwood’s main page of Neighborhoodlink. The officers of the BCA welcome ideas and input on making improvements to the subdivision.  We can all work towards making our neighborhood a better place to live. 
    We have posted a link to the Waste Pro (Garbage/Recycle) brochure on Beachwood’s home page under Neighborhoodlink.  Scroll down to External Links to find it.  Also, past issues of the Beachwood Breeze are available under the Our Info tab.  Finally, please remember branches put to the curb for pickup need to be cut to 5 feet or less.




            RIVER REGION HUMAN SERVICES INFORMATION (RRHS)
    The Community Center will be open during the Winter Break from 8:00 am-5:30 pm., however, there will not be a structured program for children during that time.  The Wednesday sessions for Senior Activities will continue as normal.  IMPORTANT DATES:  The center will be closed Nov. 28 and Nov. 29, 2013, closed Dec. 25, 2013 and open Dec. 26, 2013.

    On Nov. 20, 2013, the Parent Academy (sponsored by the Duval County Public Schools) will present a class called “Interview Techniques” at the center from 5:30 pm-6:30 pm.  If you would like to register for this class, registration forms are available at the center and the class is FREE.
    Also, RRHS may be able to provide assistance with financial aid for your utility bills.  Simply stop by the center for additional information. 
DELIVERY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR NEWSLETTERS
    Newsletters will be dropped off at your doorstep one to two weeks before the civic meetings:  1) WEST end of Surfwood Avenue = 20 homes (between Beachwood Blvd and Mangrove) and 2) Beachwood Blvd. = 18 homes.  Please, please consider helping with this important job and call Sheila at 645-5980.  
    THANK YOU to the dedicated group of volunteers who have delivered the Beachwood Breeze for 2013.  Several of our volunteers manage two or three streets!!  Their dependability and dedication is an asset to our subdivision.  




               HELPFUL TIPS TO REPORT SUSPICIOUS BEHAVIOR
     Just remember to SALUTE when gathering details to report to the police:
S = size (the number of people involved, ages, gender and physical descriptions).

A = activity (exactly what they are doing).

L = location (provide exact location).
U = uniform (describe what they are wearing).

T = time (provide date, time and duration of activity).

E = equipment (describe the vehicle color, make, license plate and weapons, if any). 



+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
       Next Civic Meeting – Tuesday, November 19, 2013 at 7:30 pm 
                                                              at Community Center, 11758 Marina  Drive 
                         +++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++





                  It’s not too late

BEACHWOOD CIVIC ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP DRIVE - $25.00

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________________

Address: _________________________________________________________________________________________

You can make the check payable to the “Beachwood Civic Association” and mail it to P.O. Box 17385, Jacksonville, FL 32245

